From: Fergus Sharpe < fergus@dublinchamber.ie>

Date: 27/10/2021 18:23 (GMT+00:00)

To: "Fiona Murphy [Planning]" < fiona.murphy@dublincity.ie>
Co: finoff@dublincity.ie, Ellen McGrath < ellen@dublinchamber.ie>

Subject: RE: Finance Strategic Policy Committee

Good evening Fiona,

First, please accept my apologies for our delay in responding to you and Kathy with a nomination to replace Tara Lillywhite.

Dublin Chamber will nominate Ellen McGrath, cc'd, to the Finance SPC. Ellen is Senior Public Affairs Executive at Dublin Chamber, where she will be managing our budgetary policy and competitiveness portfolio, so is well placed to represent the business community on the SPC.

Please send on the necessary documentation to Ellen and don't hesitate to let me know if there is anything else you need at this end in advance of the next meeting.

Best regards,

Fergus Sharpe

Head of Public Affairs



Dublin Chamber of Commerce 7 Clare Street, Dublin 2, D02 F902

T: +353 1 644 7227 M: +353 86 173 2477

E: fergus@dublinchamber.ie

dublinchamber.ie



The Dublin Chamber of Commerce (Incorporated) is a company limited by guarantee, registered in Dublin, Ireland, Number 588. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This email has been scanned for known viruses.